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 Date: 2/9/07 
 

Engineering Bulletin:  020701 
 

Effective Date:  2/2/07 
 

Released By:  Steve DeYoung 
 

Subject: ICU Sliders 
 

Description:  Our supplier for P820 rollers used in this product has discontinued 
production. We have been unable to find a source with immediate availability 

for a similar part that will work with our track extrusions. Consequently, we are 
not currently accepting orders for this part.  

 
In addition, we cannot effectively promise an accurate leadtime for ICU Sliders 
until suitable parts become available. In the meantime, please contact Tubelite  

for alternate sources for this product.  
  


